 
Dear
 
              The Office for Adult Students welcomes you to UNCG. Our purpose is to help make the adult student’s university experience as positive and beneficial as possible.  We have developed several programs to help adult students new to UNCG.  These programs provide information in addition to that provided by S.O.A.R. Transfer and Adult Student Orientation.
 
On Saturday, January 10, there will be three workshops. 
 
1 pm   Blackboard:                  This workshop will introduce students to Blackboard, an online message                                                                         board that instructors use to enhance and extend the classroom                                                                                     experience.  
 
2 pm  Time Management:                Students will be provided with helpful suggestion on how to cope with                                                                       all the demands placed on their time -- a real problem for busy adult                                                                       students.
 
3 pm   Note Taking:                       Students will receive instruction on how best to approach their studies f                                                                      or the upcoming semester.
 
 
Sunday, January 11, there will be an Adult Student Forum (see enclosed brochure). 
 
1:20 pm   Bus Tour:                            an optional bus tour to help acclimate students to the UNCG campus.  
 
2:00 pm  Adult Student Forum: Several speakers and a panel of adult students will provide information                                                                          tailored to the interests of adult students
 
              If you are interested in taking advantage of these opportunities to enhance your first semester here at UNCG, please call 256-0300 or email our office at d_kuoni@uncg.edu  to register. 
 
Again, welcome to UNCG!
 
                                                                                                  Sincerely,
 
                                                 [image: ]
                                                                                                  Brooks Graham
                                                                                                  Director
 
P.S.  Preparation matters.  These workshops help equip adult students for full participaton from the first cay of classes.
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